
Washington Dept of Fish and Wildlife 
 

The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife provided many comments and edits to various
versions of the PEISs prior to the public release. We appreciated those opportunities provided by
the Department of Ecology and would like to commend the Department on the effort it took to
prepare the PEISs. We had intended to submit comments by the end of today and will submit
comments to you by Friday November 1. Thank you


